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Monday 18th March 2024 

Dear Crackley Bank Families,   

The Easter break is almost upon us! We finish for the Easter holiday on Friday 22nd March (this week!) 
and return to school on Monday 8th April. Some nearby Local Authorities have different breaks however 
we generally follow the holidays set by Staffordshire LA. All our holiday dates can be found on the 
website - Term Dates (crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk)  

On Wednesday we have got the Easter Bonnet competition– please see the letter that Mrs Bellerby 
send out for details. We are looking forward to seeing the Easter creations that your children have 
made.  

We are sad to say that Mrs Green has moved on to a new venture, we wish her the very best of luck in 
the future.   

There are many “magic moments,” in school; every day we find ourselves truly amazed by the children 
we work with – they are insightful, happy, and welcoming children who follow our school rules to try 
their best, be calm, truthful, safe and kind – we are very proud of them. Over the last few weeks, we 
have had a number of visitors in school ranging from other schools who want to learn from what we do, 
to our local MP-all of which have commented upon what a calm and productive environment the school 
provides.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our Crackley Bank families for the support that you show 
to the school – your children will only do their best if we work together. By communicating clearly and 
regularly we can make sure that your children do well. The highlight of my day is often the conversations 
that we have at the gate and yes, I am very disappointed that April 1stfalls in the holidays because after 
my chat last week with a group of parents, I have some great ideas...maybe next year!!   

As always, if you require any support or advice, please let us know and we will do our very best to help.   

Take care  

Ms Sara Stevenson  

Headteacher  
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